
Season's Greetings from
the staff of the CT State
Historic Preservation
Office. We wish everyone
a joyous and peaceful
holiday season.

SAVE THE DATE
May 16, 2017

SHPO Conference

Under the theme of Shared
Stewardship, the conference will
explore ways communities,
governments and advocates can
engage new audiences and
reinforce existing partnerships to
enhance our state through historic
preservation. Connecticut
residents, staff of municipal and
regional governments, planners,
nonprofit staff, students,
and anyone interested in



Connecticut’s cultural heritage are
encouraged to attend.

Stay tuned, more details to follow!

      

https://www.facebook.com/CTSHPO
https://mobile.twitter.com/SHPOConnecticut
https://www.instagram.com/ctshpo
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCNM2ccnRDncKjZz1_xLRYEA

